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ADVICE 

Issued by Mackay Maritime Region on 18 July 2025 

Area:             Mackay pilotage area

Locality: Port of Mackay, Hay Point & Half Tide Tug Harbour

Activity: Hydrographic Surveys

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Hydrographic survey works will be conducted within the Port of Mackay, Hay Point & Half Tide Tug 
Harbour from Sunday 20 July 2025 until Monday 20 October 2025. Operations will take place during 
daylight hours only and will be conducted from the vessels "AHS Sound Good". Appropriate signals 
will be exhibited, and a listening watch maintained on VHF Channels 16 and 10 at all times.  
 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020  datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Mackay Regional Harbour Master’s office: 

      Phone 07 4944 3700  Email: vtshaypoint@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Mackay) - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 


